
    

 TOWN OF OTTAWA    

Notice of possible Gathering    
    

On Wednesday, January 17, 2024, at 6:30 P.M., at the Village of Summit Community Room, 

37100  Delafield Road, Summit, WI; members, and possibly a quorum of members of the 

Ottawa Town  Board may be in attendance at an open house for a presentation on the proposal 

from the Okauchee Area ATV/UTV Club for ATV routes on Village of Summit roads. No 

action will be taken by the Ottawa Town Board at this Open House.    

    

Lori Geyman, WCMC 

Clerk    

Town of Ottawa    

   

   

    


